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Off-Duty Concealed Carry PROHIBITED  at Chase Center 

Off-duty law enforcement officers who do not have an authorized, working, event-day 
function, will be banned from bringing weapons into Chase Center. No firearms will be 
allowed into Chase Center except for those carried by law enforcement officers working 
in a pre-approved event-day capacity and assigned to the event. This ban will also apply 
to licensed CCW patrons. 

The Chase Center is secured through a number of measures including, but not limited to 
magnetometers, metal detecting wands, pat-downs and explosive detection canines. 

You will be denied access to enter the Chase Center if you are off-duty and carrying 
a firearm. There will be NO weapons storage on the property.  Members are required 
to adhere to Department Bulletin 17-202, Firearm Security in Vehicles, and should  
familiarize themselves with San Francisco Police Code 3602B as it relates to the storage  
of firearms.  

Please direct any questions to Lieutenant Amy Hurwitz at the Field Operations Bureau. 

WILLIAM SCOTT 
Chief of Police 

Per DB 19-156, sworn members are required to electronically acknowledge receipt and 
review of this Department Bulletin in HRAIS. Any questions or clarification regarding this 
policy should be made to sfpd.writtendirectives@sfgov.org  who will provide additional 
guidance about the directive. 

http://sfpd-net/department%20bulletins/2017bulletins/17-202.pdf
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